
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

DATE:  November 19, 2021 

 

TO:  Tyler Meyer, Planning Manager  

FROM:                      Timothy Jackson III, M/WBE Coordinator 

DEPARTMENT:   Transportation 

SUBJECT:  M/WBE Memo for Contract #2014-040 College Road/New Garden Road 

Sidewalk Improvements 
 

The M/WBE Office reviewed the request for Contract 2014-040 College Road/New Garden 

Road Sidewalk Improvements to determine compliance with the City’s M/WBE Program Plan.  

Projects utilizing federal funds from the Department of Transportation are exempted from the 

M/WBE Program Plan.  M/WBE firms within the Greensboro relevant marketplace were 

provided the opportunity to submit a bid for the project. 

 

The College Road and New Garden Road Sidewalk Improvements project was solicited with a 

14% DBE goal.  Harris Concrete Construction, Inc. and Alamance Striping & Equipment, 

LLC, two MBE firms in the Greensboro relevant marketplace were selected to provide 

subcontracting work on the project. 

 

Please be reminded that during the performance of the contract, if there are any changes, 

including subcontractor replacement, the Department and Vendor must contact the M/WBE 

Office for approval before making any such changes or substitutions. 
 

 

T.J. 

 
Cc: Allison Staton, M/WBE Compliance Officer 


